
Please return this form to :  

National union of Teachers- Norfolk Division 
 

 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
NUT SURVEY 
 
We are very concerned at the reports we have been receiving about the impact 
of financial cuts in schools. In the Eastern Region, for example, we have been 
informed of : 
 

• redundancies and non-filling of vacancies (current and planned) amongst 
teaching staff and non-teaching staff (impacting upon the support to 
teachers); 

• reductions in hours for staff; 
• budget cuts in schools; 
• deficit budgets in schools; 
• replacing teachers with non-teachers; 
• expectations that “remodeling” will not be implemented in some schools 

due to finance cuts; 
• impacts on curriculum. 

 
To assist us with highlighting the situation, it would be helpful if you could 
complete and return this brief ‘spot survey’ as soon as possible. Please note that 
individual schools will not be named in the survey results. Thank you in 
anticipation. 
 
Yours 
Tony Mulgrew   ( Div. Sec.) 
 
 
 
Name of School      Tel. 
Primary/Sec/Special     County 
 
Are cuts in teachers jobs taking place        Y/N    If Yes, how many : 
 
Are cuts in non-teaching jobs  taking place    Y/N    If Yes, how many : 
 
Are there any other impacts in your school ? (please provide brief info) : 
 
 
 
Please return this form in the enclosed envelope 


